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For professional and facility providers September 26, 2024 
 

Amendment to Participation Agreement: 
Addresses Updated for Notices Section 
as a Result of New Highmark Location 
Highmark Blue Shield (NENY) has amended your Participation Agreement to reflect that Highmark 
recently moved to a new location in Buffalo, New York. 

The change is effective July 1, 2024. 

The amendment can be found here. 

https://providers.highmark.com/content/dam/highmark/en/providerresourcecenter/pdfs/multi-region/documents/forms/provider-network/neny-provider-contract-amendment.pdf

